
Voyageurs,

Welcome to 2023. Hope everyone had a safe and happy holidays, now its time to get your 
membership up to date. We are at 76% with 181 to go. 

Last whistle Stop I asked each voiture local to let me know when you hold you promenades, I 
got one response??? 

We are in need of line officers for 2024. Elections are on Aug. 12 2023. We also need your 
reports by July 1st, bring them to Spring Cheminot on March 11 at V946 or mail them in time to 
Rich or me.
Respectfully
Michael Spitzley
Chef de Gare du MI
Spitzleym277@gmail.com


